
    

 

 

Material Fact – 13/21 

 

Copel Receives R$2.5 billion for the Completion of 
Copel Telecom Divestment 

Companhia Paranaense de Energia – Copel (“Copel” or “Company”), a company that generates, 

transmits, distributes and sells power, with shares listed on B3 S.A.  – Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão (CPLE3, CPLE5, 

CPLE6, CPLE11), NYSE (ELP) and LATIBEX (XCOP, XCOPO, XCOPU), further to the Material Facts 11/20 

and 02/21, disclosed on November 9, 2020 and January 14, 2021, respectively, and Notice 25/21, dated 

July 9, 2021, hereby informs its shareholders and the market in general that, on this date, it has 

completed the divestment of one hundred percent (100%) of Copel Telecomunicações ("Copel 

Telecom") shares, held by the Company, to  Bordeaux Participações S.A. (“Bordeaux”) — an acquisition 

vehicle formed by Bordeaux Fundo de Investimento em Participações Multiestratégia (“Bordeaux FIP”) 

in accordance with applicable legislation—, after meeting all the conditions set forth in the Notice of 

bidding process DDN Auction no. 01/2020 (“Auction”) and the respective Share Purchase and Sale 

Agreement (Contrato de Compra e Venda de Ações  - CCVA). 

The Auction was held on November 9, 2020, and Bordeaux FIP was declared the winner after submitting 

the highest bid, in the amount of R$2,395,000,000.00. The winning bid represented a 70.94% premium 

on the minimum bid (R$1,401,090,300.00). The final transaction amount, restated based on the SELIC 

rate until this date, totaled R$2,506,837,507.29 and has already been fully transferred to Copel. This 

amount will strengthen the Company's cash position and will be allocated to sustainable investments 

in the energy business, among others. 

This transaction will be recorded in the third quarter 2021 financial statements, with a positive effect 

of approximately R$1.2 billion in the net income for the year. 

The completion of this transaction represents another important step in our strategy focused on our 

core business of energy, combined with the continuous improvement in operational efficiencies and 

the highest Corporate Governance standards, creating value for shareholders and society, as well as 

strengthening the pillars for business continuity. 

Curitiba, August 3, 2021.  

 

Adriano Rudek de Moura 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 
For further information, please contact the Investor Relations team: 

ri@copel.com or (41) 3331-4011 


